
 

Fees 

From 1st June there will be a price increase on 

nursery fees. As you will be aware there has 

been no increase in fees for over three years  

 

The new fees will be as follows: 

 

A Full Time Place - £170.00 

A Full Day Place- £40.00 
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Public Holidays  

The nursery will be closed on the 

following day 

Monday 26th May 

There will be no charge for this day. 

 

Funding 

Children who only attend nursery for 

their funded hours are not due in on:  

Mon 5th May 

Tue 6th May 

Fri 23rd May 

 
Graduation 

The pre-school graduation ceremony will 

be held on Thurs 5th June at 1.45pm. All 

parents of pre-school children are 

welcome to attend. The ceremony will 

last for approximately 45 minutes. 

 

Parents Evenings 

 

Zebra Group Mon 12th May 3.00-5.15pm 

 Lion Group Tue 13th May 3.00-5.15pm 

Monkey Group Wed 14th May 3.00-5.15pm 

Giraffe Group Thurs 15th May 3.30-5.15pm 

 

Time sheets can be found on the Parents’ 

Notice Board. 
 

Funding 

Could all parents please be aware that 

there will be reduced government 

funded sessions on the weeks 

commencing 5th May, 19th May and 26th 

May. Fees for these weeks will be 

adjusted to accommodate this.  

 


